
Greetings from Gdansk!

It is my pleasure to invite you to participate in a Staff Week on Sustainable Development, that we are organizing on 20-24 of May.
 

We have planned workshops, presentations, educational games, and above all, plenty of opportunities for knowledge exchange, sharing experiences, and
brainstorming for you!

 
We would be very happy if you or your colleagues would visit us this year.

More info in :https://pg.edu.pl/en/international/erasmus/green-being-staff-week-sustainable-development-may-20-24-2024

Registrations in: https://forms.pg.edu.pl/01HQ60K40Z9EWKMF7V27SNSCVP
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